
 
   

 

Season’s Closing Cup ‘2022 

3-5 June 2022 Budapest 
  

Invitation for the last curling competition of the Season 
  

Dear Curling Friends, 

  

We are happy to invite you to our annual season  
ending bonspiel. 

 

 Serious matches on the ice and strictly a fun time off the ice for 

all players and their families.  
 

 The Season’s Closing Cup’2022 is held in Budapest  
from June 3-5 2022.  

  

Entry fee is 230 EUR. We garantee four matches for all teams. 
We are planning some „off ice” games on Saturday 

morning with some gastro program. On Saturday evening we are inviting 
everyone for a party in the garden and to our new wooden house at 

the Curling Club. Entry to the  Party is included in the entry fee  
(4 person/team). The price for additional ticket is EUR 12. 

Please transfer entry fee to following bank account: 
 

HU32101011263378380001005008 
SWIFT: BUDAHUHB 

Any other details for teams which were entered come later. 

Entering to the Season’s Closing Cup in mail: office@bpcurlingclub.hu 
Deadline of entering: 10 May 2020. (We can accept just the first 16 teams in order of 

date of entering.) 
If you have any question or comment, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 
Welcome to Budapest! 

Best regards, 
on behalf of organizers, 

Andras Rókusfalvy 
+36 30 7373 541 

 
 


